
Cc: Amy Duffy
Subject: 2014 - Governor Letter - JEH edited.doc

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Justin Hancock <jhancock@scprt.com>
CC: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>

Date: 8/11/2014 4:43:07 PM
Subject: RE: 2014 - Governor Letter - JEH edited.doc

Great. I will work on getting it signed.
Thank you,
KV

From: Justin Hancock [mailto:jhancock@scprt.com]
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 1:36 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine

Hi Katherine,

Please find attached an edited version of the HHI Concours Welcome Letter from Governor Haley. If you need 
anything else for this, just let me know.

Thanks!

Justin
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